


In addition, those staff who are employed within the Aquatic Services work varied hours across 
the week based on their roles. 
 
The 3 Waters department includes those staff that are in both the network and treatment 
facilities and includes supervisors, compliance staff, technical advisory and operators. 
 
If you are unsatisfied with the response, you are entitled to lodge a complaint with the Office of 
the Ombudsmen. You can find more information on its website at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
  
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me on 03) 209-0330.  
  
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Jason Domigan 
General Manager Critical Services 




